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Rebels Newsletter 
  Graduation Assessments 
 
Regularly scheduled classes for the week of January 23rd to January 27th, 
2023 have been modified to facilitate the writing of Graduation Assessments 
for students in Grades 10 to 12.  In its place, we are offering students a variety 

of important grade level specific presentations at Burnaby South.  Please see the attached schedule of activities, times 
and locations of the scheduled events for this week.   This information will also be posted around the school.  Please 
note, important assemblies detailing instructions on how to choose courses for the 2023-2024 school year will also 
take place during Assessment week.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

“Anyone who has never made a mistake has never tried anything new.”  Albert Einstein 

 
Website: 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/   

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
 

Grade 11 
 
Reminder… 
There will be 
a Grade 11 
meeting 
regarding: 
 

Work Experience & CLC 11 
Monday, January 23rd  
Gym (North) 
10:38 – 11:51 am 
 
Grade 12 
 
Reminder …. Mr. Kwan (C105) will be available to 
assist Grade 12s with CLC 12 Grad Project and/or 
Work Experience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scotia bank has 16 x $3750.00 scholarships for 
current Gr. 12s.  Please visit  
https://education.myblueprint.ca/scotia/  
 
 

 
 

Rebels, the Rebels Read 
titles have been launched! 
 
Come and check out our 
wonderful selection for this 
year! 
 

    
 

Attention ALL Grads! 
 
Burnaby South’s School 
Leaving Ceremony is on 
Sunday, May 28th,  2:00 
pm at SFU Convocation 

Mall.  If you are participating in this event, please pay 
your School Activity Fee of $30 and your School 
Leaving Ceremony of $80.  The deadline to pay and 
order your Grad Gown is Friday, March 10th.  All 
fee payments must be paid online using School Cash   
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday, January 18th, 2023 – Open House for 
Gr. 7 – 11 Parents (6:00 – 8:00 pm 
 
Monday, January 23rd – Friday, January 27th – 
Graduation Assessments - Schedule on school 
website https://south.burnabyschools.ca/  
 
Tuesday, January 24th – Wednesday, January 26th 
– Grade Course Selection 
 
Tuesday, January 24th – MyEd Student Portal Opens 
for Course Selection Entry 
 
Tuesday, January 31st – SFU Deadline to apply for 
September 2023 Admissions 
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